Registration: 

Persons who have registered for the International Conference on Effective Nuclear Regulatory Systems: Further Enhancing the Global Nuclear Safety and Security Regime, 14- 18 December 2009, Cape Town, South Africa do not have to register again. We kindly ask you to confirm with us that you will participate in the Workshop by sending an e-mail to Kristina Nussbaum (k.nussbaum@iaea.org).
For persons not registered for the Conference, please do register now (http://www-pub.iaea.org/MTCD/Meetings/Meetings2009.asp) and also inform us that you will attend the workshop by sending e-mail to Kristina Nussbaum (k.nussbaum@iaea.org).
Hotel booking Form is found on Conference page (http://www-pub.iaea.org/MTCD/Meetings/PDFplus/2009/cn177/cn177_HotelForm.pdf)

Information on Cape Town is also on Conference page (http://www-pub.iaea.org/MTCD/Meetings/PDFplus/2009/cn177/NNR2009.pdf)

